Meeting was called to order at 7:17 p.m. on July 11, 2017

Board Members Present: Kathy, Dana, Suzanne, Emily M., Ashlea

Others Present: Emily, Amanda, Barb, Andrea

Treasurer's Report: No official treasurer's report due to internet Issues.

Operations Update: The ring fencing has been paid. We are still having issues with the bank
in acquiring a loan for pasture fencing. Emily is considering "firing" the bank and coming up with
the funds elsewhere. WHOA can kick in money from the sale of Lola and Duke's upcoming
adoption. Also, a possibility of Gryff being adopted.

Emily mentioned it is better to have a bill for fencing than a loan in anticipation of obtaining
Chesapeake Watershed grant.

All of Winnie's Way Scholarship funds have been used for camp.

Next big step is to work on obtaining a mortgage for property.

Reclaiming the Reins Update: RTR will be sponsoring 5K.

First session has finished and it went very well. There is another upcoming session scheduled.

Would like to hold an open house on the property for RTR and PFF to get people to learn more
and to get the word out.

Events: Campis currently in progress and going well. All camps are considered full.

Emily would like to do an overnight camp next year for the 12-15 year-old age group.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:44 p.m.






